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Dear Editor:

The government wants to know in a plebiscite how I want to pay for transit infrastructure to support a million new

residents.

Take a step back and first have a plebiscite asking if I want a million new residents. Or is that not something existing

residents have a say in?

Mark Cunnington

North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or

post a comment below.
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